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December 19, 2014 
 
 
Season’s Greetings Classmates! 
 
On behalf of the entire Wabash College community, I want to wish you and your 
family the Happiest of Holidays and all the best in 2015! 
 
This morning I received an e-mail Holiday Card from the College, featuring 
President Greg Hess and a slew of Wabash students. If you’ve received one, 
please take a few minutes and open it up. I especially enjoyed the student who 
stated all he wanted for Christmas was an “A” on his Genetics final. 
 
All of us have already received a gift this fall as Wabash, once again, captured 
the Monon Bell Classic with a resounding 27-3 triumph over DPU on November 
14th. That victory propelled the Little Giants into the NCAA Division III playoffs 
as an at-large team. The following Saturday Wabash knocked off Franklin 
College, 33-14, in a hard-fought playoff opener in Crawfordsville. Unfortunately, 
the Little Giants bowed out of the playoffs at defending national champion 
Wisconsin-Whitewater on December to finish 10-2 overall.  
 
Wabash’s soccer and cross country teams also had successful fall campaigns, but 
I’ll share more news from the College in my next communique. 
 
Big Bash Update 
It’s hard to believe, but it’s just six months until our class hosts its 35th reunion 
during the 2015 Big Bash on June 5-7, 2015. Hopefully, you have received 
information from Alumni Relations about the Big Bash and are interested in 
attending.  The College is planning several events for our reunion, but we need 
your help! 
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If you are interested in serving on the planning committee, please contact Tom 
Runge, Director of Alumni Relations, at runget@wabash.edu or 765.361.6371 or 
me. Alumni Relations is looking for a class gift chairman, representatives from 
the various living units and an overall reunion chairman. 
 
John Reuter has already volunteered to help drum up interest and support from 
the Phi Delts and other classmates, but we need more help to make our 35th 
reunion a memorable event. 
 
Class Giving 
Finally, you have just a few days left in 2014 to make a donation to Wabash 
College and receive a tax deduction.  
 
Gifts to Wabash in any amount are welcomed now or at any time of year – and 
can be done in three easy ways: 
 

Online at www.wabash.edu/egift 
By phone at 877.743.4545; or 
By mail to:  Wabash College 
  Annual Giving 
  P.O. Box 352 
  Crawfordsville, In 47933 
 

Finally, what I enjoy most about serving as a Class Agent is hearing from you 
about your latest news. Feel free to contact me anytime at 317.769.4857 or 
drop me an e-mail at jmiller44@indy.rr.com.  
 
Until then, once again, Happy Holidays and have a joyous New Year! 
 
Yours in Wabash, 
 

JIM 
 

James E. (Jim) Miller, Class Agent 
Wabash College Class of 1980 
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